For the Attention of :

Sutton Amateur Operatic and Dramatic Society

Newsletter 052 — February 2013

Sutton Amateurs and Sutton Village Hall
invite you to a

RACE NIGHT

Friday March 1st 2013

Don't forget our Race Night
on Friday at the Village Hall.

This is our first fundraising
event of the year and we need
your support, so please give
Bryan a call and book your
tickets.

Our main fundraiser of the
year has always been the
Coconut Shy at Broughton
Game Show, but that is no
longer being held, so we need
to raise £500 plus some other
way.

Over 16s only.

Booking Forms are now available for you to reserve the
best seats in the house for our next show

Underneath The Arches

17th - 20th April 2013 at the Village Hall. 7.15pm

September Show 2013

We are hoping to produce a play in September this year. We have a
shortlist of plays and are organising a read-through evening on
Friday 8th March to help us decide which one to produce. If you

are interested in being in the September production, please come
along to the read-through as we welcome your input.

2013 Subscriptions are now due.

Adults

Over 60s & Students
Under 16s

Patrons

Please pay to Michelle Jennings at rehearsals

£20
£15
£10
£10




if you would like to pay by Bank Transfer please contact Liz Ross by reply to this
email for details

AGM - 29th April 2013

At the AGM in 2012 it was suggested that perhaps a change of name, away from the
traditional sounding Sutton Amateur Operatic and Dramatic Society would help
recruit and keep new members.

Do you have any thoughts on this, or perhaps even a proposal to put to the next
AGM.

Please let Jacqui Thompson know if you wish to propose a change.

Dates for Your Diary
2013

Race Night - fund raiser at Village

March 1st 2013 Hall From 7.00pm

April 17" — 20" 2013  Underneath the Arches Sutton Village Hall
at 7.15pm

April 29th AGM 7.30 at the Hut

Sept 6™ — 7" 2013 September Show

December 2013 Pantomime

2014 and beyond...

April 2014 Main Show

Sept 2014 September Show

December 2014 Pantomime

April 22" — 25" 2015  Main Show

Sept 11M — 12" 2015 September Show

Dec 9" — 12" 2015  Pantomime

Society Contacts

President Doreen Smith 01535 632553

Chairman Bryan Blackie 01535 632289

Secretary Jacqui Thompson 01535 630891

Treasurer Liz Ross 01535 648806

Membership Michelle Jennings 0790 366 0326

s o 073852082

General Committee:- Chairman, Secretary, Treasurer, President plus
Jo Beetham, Michelle Jennings. Katrina Knights, Eileen Ogden, Philip Smith, Anna
Stead and Emma-Jayne Waters




Production Team - Underneath the Arches

Co-Producers Bryan Blackie bryanrb1960@gmail.com 01535 632289
Doreen Smith doz465@tiscali.co.uk 01535 632553

MD David Boddy d.r.boddy@btinternet.com

Choreographer Alison Waters aliwaters666@hotmail.com

Don’t forget to keep checking our website for news and events
http://sutton-in-cravenamateurs.co.uk

Please contact David Boddy with any suggestions or contributions (d.r.boddy@btinternet.com)




